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October 22, 1585

Dr. J. Blair Nicholas

Padiation Specialist

Independent Measurements Program

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region 1V
611 Ryan Plaza Drive

Suite 100

Arlington, Texas 76011

Dear Dr. Nicholas:

As discussed in our conversation October 15, 1985, concerning our monitoring
report, I am amending the data summary for July 1, 1984 - December 31, 1984 to
include the shoreline sediment sample. The enclosed page replaces page 5 of
the report you received in March.

Any comments or questions concerning this data can be directed to me at the
Kansas Department of Health and Environment, (913) 862-9360, extension 786,

Sincerely,

sy, [ A
Susan T. Masih glyina
Radiation Control Inspector
Bureau of Afr Quality and

Radiation Control
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